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6 March 2023 
 

Dear parent/carer 

Re: Revision and Intervention Sessions – Non-Attendance  

Our mission as an Academy is to “transform lives by inspiring excellence and maximising 

opportunities for all”.  As part of this, we offer our Year 11 students the best possible chance of getting 

great outcomes, by offering targeted revision sessions.  

Unfortunately, your child has not been attending their revision sessions, which run Tuesday – Friday 

for 45-60 minutes after school, or on selected lunchtimes. These sessions are focusing on exam skills, 

and the vital knowledge that your child needs to improve on their mock mark and as they move 

towards their final exams. By not attending these sessions, your child is putting themselves at risk of 

not achieving the best outcomes possible. 

Students were told that they must attend a minimum of two sessions a week, or these will be made 

compulsory. Starting from 6 March 2023, your child will now be directed to two sessions a week, which 

they must attend. Failure to attend these sessions will be treated as truancy, and a sanction imposed. 

A late bus will run each day to ensure that students are able to get home.   

Should you have any questions or queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me 

emily.rosaman@attrust.org.uk. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Emily Rosaman 

Vice Principal – Quality of Education & Outcomes 
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